The Municipality of Germantown City Beautiful Commission met on June 14th, 2022 at the Depot. The
meeting was called to order at 6:08 p.m. and in attendance was Robin Alsip, Haley Kozuszek and Cierra
Rowe, Patty Kidwell, and councilmen liaison, Rick Reed. It was noted and confirmed that Julie Edwards

had resigned as

a member due to work obligations.

Approval of Minutes:

May minutes were approved with no needed corrections.

Old Business:

o]
o]

New Business:

Voted for June Flower Winner — 308 N Cherry 5t. Tinch residents
Geraniums were all planted with everyone’s help and looks great in front of the city
building.

Summer Fix up award for Summer — request nominations
$600 budget going forward for the year
Scoreboard mulch area
o Cierra mentioned the mulch area underneath the scoreboard at the football
field could use some flowers. Reaching out to see if the new turf is going in this
year and when — if able looking into planting Mums, or similar underneath for
fall.
Ladies Night Last Thursday of the month. .
o Cierra spoke with Heidi — moving forward with theme nights and sponsoring a
Business Window decorating contest. June theme was already picked, proposed
1o have July theme be “Flamingle”
Social Media — Members are going to submit mini bios to post monthly so community
can get to know each member.

Next meeting will be July 12th, 2022, at the Depot.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:47 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Haley Kozuszek



